Hi. My name is Anita. This year I’m graduating from the Institute of Asian and African studies. My speciality is sinology. My term works and degree works are devoted to Chinese aesthetics and literary thought at the beginning of the Middle Ages, which is a very interesting and almost unexplored topic. Next year I am planning to enter the post-graduate courses to continue my research. I have been studying Chinese for six years now, one of them I spent in China (Shenzhen). In september I started teaching Chinese to 1 year students.

As for my hobbies, I have a lot of them. I like sports, I’m keen on dancing (Ballroom dancing and Flamenco). My favourite hobby is travelling. I’ve made two serious trips during the recent year: to China and Vietnam. I’m now looking forward to another one in autumn and I hope, it will turn out well. 

Having such a hobby, it’s important to speak foreign languages. I can freely speak only two of them by now – Chinese and English, but I’m studing thee more, although not always successfully. 
